To: Garcia, Kami

Cc: w ady, Dylan; BB ; Ellis, Evelyn; Paul, Christina; Barnacle, Brian; McDonnell, Kevin; Pocekay, Dennis;
Subject: Sid Commons denied by Water Quality District: Public Records PRA2023-01-042

Date: Saturday, February 11, 2023 1:31:47 PM

Attachments: image.png

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
(City Clerk, Evelyn, Chair Edminster, and Christina -- please post this great news as a

General Comment for CC, PC, GPAC and CAC)
Hi Kami,

In the PRA results DropBox you provided, | see that last year on Nov. 18 2022, the City
received a letter from the water quality district that, it appears, denied the Sid Commons

project to be built.

Although the DropBox folder does not include this water quality district letter, the
correspondence between the Johnson's (the developer) and Eric Danly/M Group reveals that
Sid Commons was denied. This is the letter | am requesting please!

| am copying City Council and commissions/committees, above, so that they are made aware
of the news of Sid Commons denial (on the off-chance staff has not yet shared this news with
them). Thank you so much, Taryn

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/8afdgd6aumjupu9/AAA_|IsxL GDgmP8tvyWHpfy7pa?
dI=0&preview=Nov+18%2C+2022+Water+Board+letter+-

+Denial+of+Section+401+Application+for+Sid+Commons+Apartments.pdf
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Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 3:01 PM
To:

Cc: Hines, Heather <hhnes@cityofpetaluma.org>; Ervin, Olivia <oenvin@dtyofpetaluma.org>; Danly, Eric
<EDanly@cityofpetaluma.org>

Subject: Nov 18, 2022 Water Board letter - Denial of Section 401 Application for Sid Commons
Apartments

$Q B8 ©

Hello Gary, Mark, and Matt

The November 18, 2022 letter from the Water Board made its way to us.

As you know, Sid C Mitigation Measures pted via Resolution 2022-021 N.C.S, including Bio-
3, require that all needed permits and authorizations be obtained from appropriate agencies.

We assume that you will be responding to the Water Board letter.
Let us know if you want to discuss the matter,

Tiffany Robbe
Deputy Flanning Manager
City Community Development

office. 707- 4318 | trobbe@cityofpetaluma.org

From: Taryn Obic

Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2023 12:22 PM

To: Garcia, Kami <kgarcia@cityofpetaluma.org>

Cc: Brady, Dylan <DBRADY@cityofpetaluma.org>

Subject: Re: Public Records PRA2023-01-042 | Sid Commons

Hi -- to clarify, this request is for any/all communications between city - developer - agencies
that weigh-in on or grant approval for Sid Commons.

For example, did Cal Fish and Wildlife Dept, USACE, water quality Board, etc., all approve the
project? Any notifications/letters from these agencies about the project?

Thank you very much for your help,
Taryn

From: Garcia, Kami <kgarcia@cityofpetaluma.org>

Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 1:07 PM

To: Taryn Obaid <taryn_obaid@hotmail.com>

Cc: Brady, Dylan <DBRADY@cityofpetaluma.org>
Subject: Public Records PRA2023-01-042 | Sid Commons

Good Afternoon,
Please see the attached correspondence in regards to your recent Public Records Request. For

clarification, is your request only seeking responsive documents from City staff and the Sid
Commons Developer regarding the Sid Commons project?



Thank you,
Kami

Kami Garcia

Deputy City Clerk
City of Petaluma | City Clerk
kgarcia@cityofpetaluma.org
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PETALUMA 2030

Petaluma is in a drought. There are
many programs and incentives

to help you conserve water! Learn
more HERE.





